Appendix 1 — Letter received from a resident of Park Avenue, Cookstown

Dual Language Signage Requests
C/0 Mid-Ulster District Council
Burn Road

Cookstown

5% April 2022
To whom it may concern,
RE: Dual Language Signage - Park Avenue, Cookstown

I am writing to ask you to initiate the Council Procedure for Irish dual language signage on Park
Avenue, Cookstown

In accordance with the Policy, by way of my signature below, | am giving consent, as a resident of
the road, to now carry out the relevant Procedure recently agreed by Council.

Yours sincerely,

Park Avenue
Cookstown
BT80 8AH




